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From: Robishaw, Stephen J 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 2:03 PM 
To: Phadtare, Sangita Uday 
Subject: Camden Health Research Initiative: Sangita Phadtare  
  
Sangita, 
I am very pleased to report that your proposal titled “A Precision Medicine Approach for the 
Treatment of Helicobacter Pylori Infection” has been selected for funding. You and your team 
are among the first round of awardees for the Camden Health Research Initiative. The 
competition for this award was very intense, as we received a high number of outstanding 
proposals. We heartily congratulate you and your team on this achievement. 
 
……..x 
 
Kind regards, 
  
Stephen Robishaw, MPA 
Manager, Office of Proposal Development 
Email: robishaw@rowan.edu 
Phone: 856-256-5795 
Website: www.rowan.edu/proposaldevelopment 
Rowan University │ Division of University Research 
South Jersey Technology Park, Suite 103B 
107 Gilbreth Parkway, Mullica Hill, NJ 08062 
 
 


